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To whom it my concern

I wish to strongly object to the proposal of the above.

This can and will severally affected both mine and my families quality of life as the
ongoing noise from these flights will impact on all of our sleep patterns due to disturbance.

I look forward to hearing from you

Regards

Tara Keely




